
 Spring/Summer 2020 

Alamogordo Girls Fastpitch League  

SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 

Deadline for Sponsorship is March 18th  

We at Alamogordo Girls Fastpitch League (AGFL) needs your business to step up to the plate and knock it 

out of the park by becoming a local sponsor for our Spring/Summer 2020 season. AGFL sponsorship not 

only helps the youth of our area, but it is a great way to promote your business and reach your target 

markets! Your sponsorship dollars will help us provide more scholarships and equipment to families who 

have girls who want to play but can’t afford it, purchase catchers gear, bats, balls for games, items for 

our volunteer coaches, pay for lights, etc. Our FB Page is followed by 383 people and counting and our 

boosted posts reach thousands of people! Here are the sponsorship opportunities: 

GRAND SLAM SPONSOR (only 1 available) ………….………………$1,200  
✓ Your logo displayed on sleeve of ALL team’s jerseys 

✓ Your logo on one 3’ x 6’ individual banner, displayed along entrance to fields during games 

✓ Boosted thank you post on AGFL Facebook Page 

✓ Your logo on AGFL website    

HOME RUN SPONSOR…………………….…..………………….………$900 
✓ Your logo displayed on back of ALL team’s jerseys 

✓ Your logo on one 2’ x 3’ individual banner, displayed along entrance to fields during games 

✓ Boosted thank you post on AGFL Facebook Page 

✓ Your logo on AGFL website    

TRIPLE SPONSOR……………….……….…………………………..………$600 

✓ Your logo displayed on back of one age group jerseys 

✓ Your logo on one 3’ x 6’ shared banner, displayed along entrance to fields during games 

✓ Boosted thank you post on AGFL Facebook Page 

✓ Your logo on AGFL website    

DOUBLE SPONSOR…………………………………………….……………$200 

✓ Your logo on one 3’ x 6’ shared banner, displayed along entrance to fields during games 

✓ Thank you post on AGFL Facebook Page 

✓ Your logo on AGFL website    

SINGLE SPONSOR………………………………..…………………….……$100 

✓ Shared thank you post on AGFL Facebook Page 

✓ Your logo on AGFL website       

 

The Alamogordo Girls Fast Pitch Softball League is a registered 501(c)(3) organization. 

Contact our Executive Director, Nicole Drooger, at 404-771-8990 or agflboard@gmail.com 


